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Comments: I do not support the proposed Crazy Mountain Land Swap in current form. Too much land is ceded to

private ownership and the public does not seem to get much in return! We need more trail access to the primitive

areas and more public access to winter range. All previous historic roads and trails should be open even if it

takes Eminent Domain action to do it. Too many filthy rich people control too much of the land!!


